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NAME OF PERSON(S)/TITLE CONTACTED OR IN CONTACT WITH YOU
Max Amurao, RSO, Washington Univ. in St. Louis 
David Luechtefeld, Washington Univ. in St. Louis 
Cassandra Frazier, Sr. HP (Licensing), NRC RIII

DATE OF CONTACT

10/15/2020

E-MAIL ADDRESS

maxwell.amurao@wustl.edu 
 

TELEPHONE NUMBER

314-295-6473

TYPE OF CONVERSATION

E-MAIL

TELEPHONE✔
INCOMING

OUTGOING✔

ORGANIZATION

Washington University in St. Louis, Radiation Safety 
Office

DOCKET NUMBER(S)

030-02271

LICENSE NAME AND NUMBER(S)

Washington University in St. Louis

MAIL CONTROL NUMBER(S)

 24-00167-11

SUBJECT
Discussion of request for exemption due to Covid-19 concerns

SUMMARY AND ACTION REQUIRED (IF ANY)
Cassandra (Sandy) Frazier, Sr. HP (Licensing), and I contacted WUSL staff via an MS Teams meeting. 
  
WUSL staff had requested information concerning whether they could provide required training for HDR and 
GSR staff under 10 CFR 35.610(e) remotely, or, if not, how they could apply for an exemption to allow 
additional flexibility in performing that training beyond the end of the calendar year.  Sandy and I explained 
that the training required drills of emergency procedures, which would require in-person activities.  WUSL 
typically completed this training by the end of the calendar year but might not be able to complete it by that 
time if the staff would have to perform drills in small groups or individually because of limitations under 
Covid-19 restrictions. 
  
Based on this, WUSL staff stated that they would apply for an exemption.  Sandy and I provided information 
on how to apply for an exemption through the NRC website.   
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